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Chairman Huffman, Vice Chairman Antani, Ranking Member Antonio and members of 
the Senate Health committee, 
 
 
Thank you for allowing me to testify as a proponent for Senate Bill 58. 
 
I believe that cameras allowed in residents rooms would be very helpful to families. No 
one can be there 24/7, and with a camera the family can see if their loved one needs 
help and inform someone. 
 
My mom started having seizures and the staff would find her on the floor in her room. 
We didn't know if she was having a seizure or just falling. If there was a camera we 
would know. 
 
Thank you again for your time. 
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